
Subject: An Interesting E-mail I just recieved from EA
Posted by phlakaton on Thu, 09 Dec 2004 01:06:56 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Don't confuse EA Pacific (formerly a Westwood "studio" - WAY BACK) with Westwood Studios -
LV.  The core of C&C is in Las Vegas...  still is too if you talk about the people who made it
happen (except for Brett who is in Laguna).  Pacific Westwood (Irvine) was run by Mark Skaggs
and he was doing his own thing down there for the most part... EA bought it all up at the end of '98
if memory serves... and then pacific was solely an EA Irvine studio... Westwood and Irvine were
not really doing much together anymore after '99.  Red Alert was made and you hardly heard
much about it at home here in Vegas.   Tiberian Sun was the last C&C title out of Las Vegas & the
real Westwood and all the other C&C titles are bogus as far as I'm concerned.

It's just a game though.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from Command and Conquer: Renegade Official Forums

http://renegadeforums.com/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=2729
http://renegadeforums.com/index.php?t=rview&th=12854&goto=125317#msg_125317
http://renegadeforums.com/index.php?t=post&reply_to=125317
http://renegadeforums.com/index.php

